
 

 

Cleveland, Monday, April 26th, 2021 

Family Members 

RE: FIFTIETH WALES COVID-19 UPDATE________________________________ 

Dear Family Members, 

 
I would like to thank you for your continued support during this challenging time! Please read the 
below COVID-19-related updates. 
 
Vaccinations: 
The CIUSSS recently informed us that the CHSLD residents will receive their second Moderna 
dose on Wednesday, May 5th and the RPA residents will receive their second vaccine ninety to 112 
days after their first dose. Please see the decisional tree on the following page for instructions on 
vaccinations for those who have previously tested positive for COVID-19. 
 

Visiting: 

There are no changes to the visitor policies, including that primary caregivers’ visits are still 
restricted to the resident’s room. Primary caregivers are authorized to go outside with their loved 
one while respecting the following regulations: 

• Primary caregivers must register at door number one. 

• Primary caregivers and residents must go directly outside; stopping to visit in common 
areas is prohibited. 

• Both the resident and primary caregiver must wear a mask even while outside. 

Please note that primary caregivers and employees must wear a face covering when entering the 
building which must be replaced by a clean procedural mask provided by the Wales upon entry. 

We will continue to provide you with regular updates, and we encourage you to contact us with 
questions or concerns or visit our website at www.waleshome.ca/all-the-news. Thank you again 
for your support and cooperation as we head towards a brighter future together. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Brendalee Piironen 
Executive Director 
bpiironen@waleshome.ca 
819-826-3266 extension 247 
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